
Quotes about stereotypes and prejudice

 

Continue

https://ttraff.me/123?keyword=quotes+about+stereotypes+and+prejudice


Top 10 Stereotypes Quotes Quotes labeled as Prejudices Showing 1-30 of 877 Vanity and Pride are different things, though words are often used synonymously. Man can be proud without being futile. Pride relates more to our opinion of ourselves, vanity to what we would like others to think of us. – Jane Austen, Pride and Prejudice
Prejudices, widely known, are the most difficult to eliminate from the heart, whose soil has never been loosened or fertilized by education: they grow there, hard as weeds among the stones. – Charlotte Brontë, Jane Eyre I have a dream that my four young children will one day not live in a nation where they will not be by the color of their
skin, but by the content of their character. Martin Luther King Jr. If someone can show me that what I think or do is not right, I will happily change because I am looking for a truth through which no one has ever really been harmed. This is a person who continues in his self-deception and ignorance, who is harmed. – Marek Aureliusz,
Meditations This is a common law - intolerance is the first sign of inadequate education. A poorly educated person behaves with arrogant impatience, while a truly profound education breeds humility. – Aleksandr I. Solsyncyn Do you really believe ... that everything historians tell us about men – or women – is true? You should take into
account the fact that these stories were written by men who never tell the truth unless by accident. – Moderata Fonte, The Worth of Women: Where in Is Clearly Revealed Their Sbility and Their Superior to Men Never judge others. You both know how unexpected events can change who a person is. Always keep this in mind. You never
know what someone else is going through in your life. ― Colleen Hoover, Slammed Man Once Asked Me... as I managed in my books to write such a natural conversation between men when they were alone. Have I accidentally been a member of a large, mixed family with many male friends? I replied that, on the contrary, I was an only
child and had almost never seen or talked to men my age until I was about twenty-five years old. Well, said the man, I should not expect that the woman (that is me) was able to make it so convincing. I replied that I had dealt with this difficult problem, making my people speak, as far as possible, like ordinary people. This aspect of the
case seemed to surprise the other speaker; he didn't say more, but he took it to chew it. One of these days it can happen to him that women, as well as men, left alone, speak very similarly to men. – Dorothy L. Sayers, Are Women Human? Astute and Witty Essays on the Role of Women in Society For Master Tools Never dismantle the
master's house. They can allow us to temporarily defeat him in his own game, but they will never allow us to bring about real change. Racism and homophobia are the real conditions of our lives in this place and time. I call on each of us to reach for this deep place of knowledge within us and to touch on this terror and disgust for any
difference that lives here. See whose face he wears. Then personal, how political can begin to illuminate all our choices. – Audre Lorde Ignorance and prejudice are propaganda handmaidens. Our mission, then, is to confront ignorance with knowledge, bigotry with tolerance and isolation with an outstretched hand of generosity. Racism
can, will and must be defeated. – Kofi Annan Mental Illness People assume that you are not sick unless they see the disease on your skin like scars that map all the ways in which it hurts. My heart is prison Have you tried?s Have you tried exercising? Have you tried eating better? Have you tried not to be sad, not sick? Have you tried to
be more like me? Have you tried to close? Yes, I tried. Yes, I'm still trying and yes, I'm still sick. Sometimes monsters are invisible, and sometimes demons attack you from the inside. Just because you can't see your claws and teeth doesn't mean they don't rip through me. Pain does not have to be perceived as felt. Telling me that no
problem will not solve the problem. It's not like miracles are born. This is not how the disease works. ― Emm Roy, The first step It is not at all difficult to understand a person; it's just hard to listen without prejudice. ― Criss Jami, Killosophy She was warmly ashamed of her ignorance - an unassy shame. Where people want to join, they
should always be unaware. To come with a well-informed mind is to come with an inability to give vanity to others, which a reasonable person would always want to avoid. A woman especially if she has the misfortune to know anything, she should hide it as well as she can. – Jane Austen, Northanger Abbey How is hatred defined as a
strong reluctance, which is wrong with incitement to intense dislike of religion, if the actions or teachings of this religion are so outrageous, irrational or insulting to human rights that they deserve intense dislike? ― Rowan Atkinson « previous 1 2 3 4 5 6 7 8 9 ... 29 30 further » Quotes marked as stereotype Showing 1-30 of 77 I am a rare
species, not a stereotype. – Ivan Coyote When I look at a man, I see a person - not rank, not class, not title. – Criss Jami, Killosophy Calling it madness makes it easier to explain things we don't understand. – Megan Chance, Spiritualist Today silence is considered strange, and most of my race forgot about the beauty of meaning a lot
saying little. Now languages work all day long without the help of the mind. – Toni Morrison, Love Bohemian term has a bad reputation because it is allied with countless clichés, but Parisians originally adopted a term associated with nomadic Gypsies to describe artists and writers who stayed all night and ignored the pressures of the
industrial world. – Sarah Thornton, Seven Days in the Art World Taking the line of least resistance, we connect different people in the same position. By adopting the line of least resistance, we attribute to them collective crimes, collective acts and opinions. The Serbs massacred..., the English devastated..., the Jews confiscated..., the
Blacks lit up, the Arabs refuse.... We carelessly express sweeping judgments across nations, calling them hardworking and imaginative, lazy, irritable, sly, proud or stubborn. And sometimes it ends in bloodshed. – Amin Maalouf On Identity – Amin Maalouf No one would ever say that someone with a broken hand or broken leg is less than
the whole person, but people say that or suggest that all the time about people with mental illness. – Elyn R. Saks Stereotypical thinking deprives us of the opportunity to discover truth and justice. , and this sets the stage for future conflicts – Adelaide Sunday, The Danger of Monoculturalism in the 21st Century I didn't mean it. It's just -
how can your friends expect people to treat them like people if they dress like stereotypes? For the same reason, you can expect to be treated like a person, even if you look like a stereotype. – Sugiura Bowl, It's Not Like It's a Secret Stereotypical Thinking is a mindset in which we use relatively stable and simplistic images of social
groups, people, events or phenomena – Adelaide Sunday, The Danger of Monoculturalism in the 21st Century Dr Webb says most people see the world in bubbles. Thanks to this, they feel comfortable with their place and places of others. This means that most people, to feel okay about who they are and where they stand in relation to
others, automatically group everyone into stereotypical little bunches. – John Corey Whaley, Where Things Come Back Before Many Doctors Were Too Busy to Serve. Russell Nelson changed it all in his service as stake president and general president of Sunday School. He blessed the church.. I give Russell M. Nelson credit for
changing the stereotype that doctors are too busy to serve in church, Spencer J. Condie, Russell M. Nelson: Father, Surgeon, Apostle We stereotype people so that we don't have to know them as individuals. In this way, we can wash our hands when we want to discriminate against a particular group as a whole. I think this is one
fundamental flaw in us that we need to change if we are to and really live in peace &amp; harmony as one. Anthony T. Hincks The ultimate stereotype would have to be Death, because we all think of him as a human being. Somehow I think a woman will have a lot more fun, right? – Anthony T.Hincks [Walter Lippmann] applied the term
stereotype to what he called pictures in our heads - impressions that reflect subjective perception but stand in an objective reality. The word comes from an old composition process in which a form of message is thrown on a metal plate and reproduced in the printing process again and again — mimicking the uncontrolled spread of ideas
that we only assume are true. These ideas dictate how we interpret what we see. – Jennifer L. Eberhardt There is a subtlety of transphobia that we don't see because we don't have to see it. It subtly involves creating transphobic stereotypes so pervasive that they are not challenged, undisputed, unconsupposed. So when trans and
gender-neutral people evoke these stereotypes, we should listen. Just because something is a common trope doesn't mean it's not harmful, complicated, and worthy of criticism. Zeba Blay It is easier to simply level a person with a stereotype, rather than trying to really understand them. Few people question the source at all. – Efrat
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